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5th February 2019 

Dear Y4, 5 & 6 parents, 
  
As part of our mastery led curriculum in mathematics that focuses on multiple approaches for the 
teaching of concepts we have found another opportunity with the Quantum Theatre Company. 
  
The Half Pint kid is an exciting tale mathematical mayhem and dirty dealings that teaches 
concepts such as add long multiplication, the adding and subtracting of fractions with different 
denominators and also multiply fractions as well as converting decimals and percentages into 
fractions and vice versa, through the setting of the Wild, Wild West. 
  
This fabulous production will be rolling into Hughenden Primary on Friday 8th February 2019.  
Although we have once again secured this performance at a significantly reduced rate, we kindly 
ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to help cover the costs of this brilliant 
opportunity. 
  
Please indicate below your consent for your child to attend the performance and enclose the 
voluntary contribution.  
  
Many thanks in advance.  
  
Best wishes,  
  
Jonathan Meatyard (Year 6), Heather Kittler (Year 5) & Jackie Churchman (Y4) 
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I consent for my son/daughter ________________________________________ in year ______ 
to attend the Quantum Theatre performance on Friday 8th February 2019 and enclose my 
voluntary contribution of £5.00.  
 
Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ______________________________________________ 
 
Date: ____/_____/_________ 
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